
CITY OF LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST  
FOR A MASTER BICYCLE PLAN STUDY 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Little Rock is seeking letters of interest from 
qualified consulting firms to conduct a study of the City of Little Rock Master Bicycle 
Plan and Map.  The revised Little Rock Master Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan will 
establish a framework for planning, development, and implementation of safe and usable 
facilities for bicycle and pedestrian transportation during the transportation planning 
process and shall be in accordance with the U.S. Department of Transportation’s 2010 
Policy Statement on Bicycle and Pedestrian Accommodation Regulations and 
Recommendations and the City’s Complete Street Policy.  

 
Additional information and scope of work can be found on the Little Rock web page under 
current bid opportunities.  The Letter of Interest, together with primary contact information 
and a Statement of Qualifications and Proposals should be addressed to: 

 
Abdoul Kabaou, Purchasing Manager 

City of Little Rock, Arkansas 
500 W. Markham 

Little Rock, Arkansas 72201 
 
Five (5) sets of paper responses and a copy in pdf format on a Compact Disc (CD) must 
be received no later than 3:00 p.m. (CDT) on O c t o b e r  2 3 ,  2019. Any responses 
received after this deadline will not be considered. 

 
After a review of all letters of interest and qualifications received, individual interviews 
may be scheduled for a short list of selected firms to provide proposals..   

 
The City of Little Rock complies with the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, 
Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act, Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, and any 
other Federal, State, and/or local laws, rules and/or regulations. 


